
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
July 20 – Pastor G Tap
 July 27 – R Murphy

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
July 20 – T Messenger
July 27 – A Vontzalidis

FAMILY SERVICE
Prelude

Welcome and Announcements - Bheki T. Moyo
Meditation - “Trisagion”, Charlotte Marshall & 

Praise Team
Call to Worship - “Praise God from Whom All 

Mercies Flow”, SDAH 694
Invocation - Bheki T. Moyo

Opening Hymn - “Oh the Deep, Deep Love of 
Jesus”, NAH 430 

Tithes & Off erings - Bheki T. Moyo
Scripture Reading - John 13: 12-17 (NIV),

Gabriel Colins
Family Prayer

Hymn - Wonderful, Merciful Saviour
Sermon - “True Service”,
Pastor Terry Messenger

Ordinance of Humility
(Children’s story –  Nadia Vaggas)

Hymn: “Just As I Am (I Come Broken)”   
Celebration of the Lord’s Supper (“Behold the 

Lamb”, Charlotte & Manuela)
Good Samaritan Off ering    

Hymn - “Jesus Keep me Near the Cross”, SDAH 312
Benediction - Pastor Terry Messenger

Postlude

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM
Joint Service

Welcome: Monica Valentino
Prayer: Monica Valentino
Hymn: NAH 727 ‘Give me the Bible’
Mission Spotlight: ‘A Family for Michelle’
Scripture Reading: Mark 1: 16-18: Marcia Zottel
Lesson Separation: Marcia Zottel ‘A Day in the 
Ministry of Jesus’
Off ertory: Giona Pedditzi
Special Hymn: Giovanna Zottel, Davi Valentino & 
Isac Costa
Closing Prayer: Isac Costa

I rejoiced with those who said to me,
“Let us go to the house of the Lord.”

Psalm 122:1

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org

CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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WEDNESDAY NIGHT PRAYER MEETING is taking 
place in the Sanctuary. Zoom is also available. 
Meeting ID: 721 857 1482; Passcode: pray3r 

WOMEN MINISTRY Prayer meeting on Zoom on 
Fridays at 6:30pm. Meeting ID: 853 7558 6804 & 
Passcode: 615610 (new Zoom details)

MEN’S MINISTRY Prayer Meeting from 9pm on 
Tuesdays. Zoom ID: 519 552 6863 & Passcode: Pray3r

40 DAYS OF PRAYER and Devotions at 6am on Zoom 
every morning for 30 minutes. Zoom ID 8316619709 
passcode 777

FOR JULY, THE NEWSTART LIFESTYLE health 
program continues with the theme of “Air.” God gave 
us breath. He breathed into the fi rst man the breath 
of life. When you breathe in fresh clean air, you are 
exposing your lungs to more oxygen, which benefi ts 
your overall health and wellbeing. 
Spending time outdoors not only benefi ts your lung 
health but can also lower your blood pressure and 
heart rate, improve your digestion, and increase your 
energy levels and mental focus. With all the health 
benefi ts that fresh air can give us, it is important 
to spend as much time outdoors as we can. Being 
outside in nature for just 20 minutes a day is enough 
to improve vitality levels. So, if you’re looking for a 
boost of energy, head outside into the great outdoors!

Genesis 2:7: “Then the Lord God formed a man from 
the dust of the ground and breathed into his nostrils 
the breath of life, and the man became a living being.” 
Ellen G. White wrote, “God has given us the blessing 
of pure, invigorating air, to be prized far above gold.”
(Counsels on Health, p. 41). To learn more, visit the 
website. Any questions, please contact your Health 
Ministries Team (caz@mendel-it.co.uk).

HOW TO GIVE Bank Transfer: Stanborough Pk 
Church Seventh, 600008-40650561
Card: Self service card machine is located in main 
concourse or pay.sumup.com/b2c/QEF4Z3EN

Bridge The Gap Hub CIC & Stanborough Park Church 
Women Ministry Department would like to invite all 
women to an evening of fellowship & empowerment. 
Come and join the presentation, refreshments, big 
conversation, group work and much more. Theme: 
“UNDERSTANDING MICRO EXPRESSION, THE 
HIDDEN ENEMY TO PROGRESSION”.
TODAY at 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm in the Sanctuary. Guest 
Speaker: Uche Ademuyiwa. Everyone is invited and 
bring along a snack & drink to share. Invite someone. 
Registration link on the QRcode below.

FAMILY MINISTRIES invites you to bring your lunch 
and let’s talk. Families work better together through 
Christ. Family talking session with our guest speaker 
Adewale Ademuyiwa on Communications in the 
Family, When:  20th July 2024, Williams Hall 2pm to 
3pm. Please RSVP with QR Code.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

MY FAVOURITE HYMN Come and join us for ‘My 
Favourite Hymn’ on Saturday, 13th July at 7:30 pm. We 
will unite in praise with a diverse array of ensembles, 
including Handbells, Chimes, Orchestra, and Choirs.

ARE YOU DUE TO START A UNIVERSITY OR 
COLLEGE course or an apprenticeship this autumn?
The Pathfi nders, Young Adults and Education 
Departments are compiling a list of people who are 
taking this important step so that we can assess how 
best to support you. If you would like to provide your 
details or to fi nd out more, please speak to Yetunde 
Bright or Linda Williams.

THE CHILDREN’S SABBATH SCHOOL is a very busy 
department, staff ed by willing volunteers, without 
whom we could not function. We are always looking 
for more youth and adults to help with teaching, 
activities, storytelling, and safeguarding/registration. 
We are particularly needing assistance in Kindergarten 
age 4-6, Primary age 7-9, and Juniors age 10-12. The 
more participants we have, the better. With enough 
volunteers, it’s likely you could only be on the rota 
every 6-8 weeks. Please see Natalie Davison or Keila 
Pedditzi if you can help, thank you.

Miguel Rolo and Eva Sumal will be baptised in 
Portugal and Slovakia respectively in August. Please 
keep these individuals in your prayers.

Pastor James will be on Sabbatical until 27 August 
inclusive. Pastoral concerns at this time should be 
communicated to Pastor Terry or the Elders.

CONTINUE TO SUPPORT ADRA during the year by 
taking an ADRA box or coin cards for your home or 
by donating to the Just Giving Page (justgiving.com/
page/audrey-balderstone-huzzey1704718636092).

TUESDAY MEETINGS will be having a Summer 
Break. We will start again on August 6 and will put a 
reminder in the bulletin in advance.


